
2014 Chicago School Policy Forum Series
Numbers that Count:
Can well-chosen measurements make a
long-term difference for kids?
Registration | Payment Form

Name

Affiliation

Address

City | State | Zip

Email                                                                                  Phone

Please reserve the following spaces at $35 per person per breakfast date.
Thursday, February 20

Friday, March 28

Total $ 

Payment must accompany reservation.
Check enclosed.  Make checks payable to Catalyst Chicago and please write “2014 Policy Forums” on the memo line.

Visa                        MasterCard

Card Number     						       Expiration Date    		  Security Code

Cardholder Name    					      Signature

Please provide names of  guests and their contact information, which will be used only if  there is a change in venue or cancellation.
The dress code at the Union League Club is business casual.

Send this form and your payment by mail or fax to:
Mail 										          Fax
Catalyst Chicago									         312.427.6130
Chicago School Policy Forum Series
111 W. Jackson, Suite 820
Chicago, IL 60604

Questions? Please contact Paula Kruger at BPI: 312.641.5570, ext. 241 or pkruger@bpichicago.org

Please indicate any dietary requests:


